
Jun 20, 2017 
 
Senate Rules Committee 
OR 
 
Dear Committee, 
 
After the last few national elections in which the candidate with the largest popular vote did not win the 
White House, the time has come for a National Popular Vote. I urge you to support HB 2927. Please pass 
the bill without amendment, and without referring to the voters of allowing any other action that would 
block it. 
 
Oregon has set a wonderful example for the rest of the country, first by implementing vote by mail, and 
now the "motor voter" 
strategy to increase the number of registered voters in the state. 
Please take us one step further as a leader in voting reform by passing HB 2927. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Ms. Martha Mattus 
525 SE Marion St 
Portland, OR 97202-7078 
(503) 231-3801 
 
 

 


